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 24th August 2023 
 
Dear Student, 
 
We are delighted that you have accepted your Year 12 place at Southend High School for Boys for 
September 2023. 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you on Tuesday 5th September at 9.30am in the main hall. 
Following a brief welcome assembly, you will then be taken to your form room to meet your Tutor 
and receive your timetable. Break time will be at 10.30-11am with lessons commencing period 2a at 
11am. For new students, please ensure you bring a lunch for your first day or a debit card/Apple Pay 
to purchase food until you are given your student ID card. 
 
On Wednesday 6th September, you will have lessons as normal from 8:30am. After lunch, you will 
take part in a team-building activity afternoon. Please bring comfortable clothing and footwear to 
change into at lunchtime for the afternoon activities.  
 
To help you settle in to our Sixth Form community, there will be a Freshers’ Fair in the second week 
of term where you will have the opportunity to sign up to any of the many clubs and societies we 
have here at SHSB. 
 
The full school calendar can be viewed on our website, but here are some key dates you may like to 
note: 
12th September 6-7pm – Parents Briefing Evening (details to follow) 
22nd September - early closure finish at 1pm 
3rd   October - school closed for Non-Pupil Day 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at ks5admin@shsb.org.uk. 
  
Yours sincerely, 

 
Mr C Foley 
Head of Sixth Form  
Southend High School for Boys 


